
From: Michalets, Linda M - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 3:39 PM 
To: James Drought (James.Drought@gza.com); Kevin Hedinger 
Cc: Martinez, Joseph J - DNR 
Subject: Milwaukee Plating BRRTS #02-41-000826 
 
Hi Jim and Kevin, 
Thank you for the Teams meeting with Joe and me on Tuesday to discuss your plans for investigating the 
Milwaukee Plating TCE discharge. Could you provide us with a schedule for conducting activities that 
you are proposing and reporting? Again, it would be helpful to have a work plan submitted to the DNR 
with a fee so that we could provide a thorough review and approval. Joe’s and my suggestions during 
our Teams call were based on limited information and shouldn’t be construed as a formal approval of 
your proposal.  
 
Also, in your July 6, 2022 report, you stated that upon completion of the internal air emission evaluation 
and design change considerations, an addendum report would be submitted to DNR. What is the status 
of that evaluation and report? 
 
Thank you, 
Linda 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Linda Michalets 
she/her/hers 
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1027 W. St. Paul Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI  53233 
Phone: 414-435-8010 
linda.michalets@wisconsin.gov 
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